
 

 

 

 
 
Ref: JEF/lho 
September 2020 
 
 
Dear Student 
 
Madeley Academy Sixth Form External Application September 2021 
 
Madeley Academy has been in the top 5% of Sixth Form providers nationally for the last 5 years and 
has a large proportion of students progressing onto top universities annually.  It is the highest 
performing provider in Shropshire using the main government measure and welcomes students 
from right across the region.   
 
I am pleased to enclose an application form for the Sixth Form here at Madeley Academy plus an 
information leaflet on the range of courses on offer.  We offer a broad curriculum in a state-of-the 
art facility with a wide choice of A Level and BTEC courses - there is more information about each of 
our courses on the Academy’s website.  The Academy is very accessible by public transport from the 
town centre and train station. 
 
We are different because: 

• we offer all students a 4 subject programme 
• we have a dedicated Sixth Form careers team 
• we are small and friendly in our approach 
• we offer over 22 different A Level and BTEC L3 courses 

 
If you think Madeley Academy is the Sixth Form for you then please send your application and we 
will arrange a meeting to discuss it in more detail so you can decide upon the best choices for you 
and to look at the course entry requirements.  You are invited to attend our Sixth Form Open 
Evening on Tuesday 1 December at 5.30pm which may move to January or to a virtual event if 
necessary.  More detail will be on our website about this. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us directly either by phone 
on 01952 527700 ex 730 or email lholbrook@madeleyacademy.com.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our Sixth Form. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs J Furlong 
Senior Deputy Head 
 
Enc 
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